
 
 
 

The Announcement of Kuankoei Suttiwittaya School 
Subject: Implementation of the “No Gift Policy” for Fiscal year 2025 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 With the Minister of Education has announced its intention to combat corruption and 
provide policies No Gift Policy of the Ministry of Education On the International Anti-Corruption 
Day (Thailand) under the concept "Ministry of Education is transparent Not resistant to 
corruption” (MOE TRUST & Corruption) of the fiscal year B.E. 2019 on December 15, 2021 to 
raise awareness, stimulate and raise awareness, of not accepting and does not tolerate 
corruption to personnel under the Ministry of Education including creating a good image of 
the Ministry of Education 
 In order to comply with the aforementioned intention Kuankoei Suttiwittaya School 
realizes the importance of raising awareness of not accepting and tolerating corruption. As 
well as to strengthen the values, attitudes, consciousness and behavior of government 
teachers and educational personnel under Kuankoei Suttiwittaya School. Therefore, the policy 
(No Gift Policy) is set as follows 
 1. Government teachers and educational personnel under Kuankoei Suttiwittaya 
School refrain from accepting gifts and gifts of any kind from performing their duties, whether 
prior to, during, or after the execution of their duties, to prevent corruption and misconduct. 
 2. Government teachers and educational personnel under Kuankoei Suttiwittaya 
School refrain from giving gifts and gifts of any kind to outsiders, whether prior to, during, or 
after the execution of their duties, to prevent corruption and misconduct.  

3. Government teachers and educational personnel under Kuankoei Suttiwittaya 
School must not seek for gifts or gifts or unlawful benefits. 
 4. Congratulations expressing, good wishes, welcome show or expressing condolences 
on various occasions as usual. Expressiveness should be used by signing the 
greeting card in the greeting book, condolence card or use social media instead of giving a 
request 
 5. Administrators across all levels are urged to set an example by upholding these 
standards and ensuring strict compliance among their respective staff to prevent any instances 
of corruption and misconduct. 
  
 Announced for being taken into consideration accordingly 
   Announced on October 17nd 2024 
   
   
 
 

                        (Miss Sutharat  Thongkliang)   
     Director of Kuankoei Suttiwittaya School 


